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IN A MILLION WORDS OR LESS 
TELL ME ABOUT YOUR SCHOLAR
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Yes, you are getting a homework assignment!  I am committed to making this year the best your child has ever had in District 41, and to that end, I am inviting you to tell me about your scholar In a Million Words or Less.
 
In a Million Words or Less is an opportunity for you to write down what you think I should know about your scholar.  After all, who knows your child better than you?  It can take a great deal of time for me to get to know each of my students. With your help, I am hoping to dramatically shorten that time so that I can get on with the job of teaching and teaching them well.  I will read every one of them.  I will not share your comments with any other person unless you tell me in your letter that I may.
Your scholar is in for a great experience in Literacy this year.  The Literacy teachers do not see their job as teaching seventh grade reading and writing, but rather, as meeting your scholar wherever he or she may be and moving him or her forward a minimum of one year.  What that means is that no one gets left behind and no one gets to slide!
Overall, this should be a very exciting and busy year.  I know I will enjoy each and every one of your children and I am looking forward to your In a Million Words or Less letters, as they will help me be the teacher your child needs to reach his or her full potential. 
You may take your time with this, but there must be a deadline.  Please get your In a Million Words or Less to me no later than Friday, September 11th.  You may either send it with your child or e-mail it to me at bleadaman@d41.org.
I thank you in advance and look forward to a great year with your scholar! And as always, if you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
Brian Leadaman
bleadaman@d41.org

